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Hello

I am strongly objecting to the proposal for 65+ night flights at Dublin Airport which
is in direct contravention of the conditions attached to the planning permission for
the second runway granted to Dublin Airport in 2007. I live in Holywell Swords and
as it is the noise levels of planes flying overhead are a nuisance but to increase it
to the levels suggested in these proposals would seriously impact on our standard
of living and is I believe an unlawful act as it contravenes our current legal rights re
noise pollution given the current legislation on noise level restrictions both at
national and EU level. Many people bought their homes here based on the
conditions attached to the 2007 planning permissions. To breach them and
contravene them will seriously and adversely affect market values of the affected
properties in the vicinity of the airport. This economic adverse effect coupled with
the legal points made above re right to peace during the hours of 11-7 must take
precedence here. 

Kind regards

Áine Ruddy 




